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Summary 

This cover report accompanies the presentation on considering how the council can 
retrofit housing to meet climate net zero targets. 
 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
The Housing and Regeneration Scrutiny Sub-Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the presentation topic to help inform the Housing and 
Regeneration Scrutiny Sub-Committee discussion. 

 
 

 
 
 
 


